From:

To: City Council
Subject: Public Comments on Zoom
Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 10:38:04 AM

Dear City Council

| think it would be a good idea to put a pause on Zoom comments for 60 days and allow public comments
in person only. Public comments were in person only for years and years. If somebody thinks they have
something important to say they can show up and say it in person. No more hiding behind their
keyboards and screens. If they get threatening have them thrown out of the meeting.

Best wishes and good luck,
Anne (and yes | live in Sebastopol)





